
On the reverse of the newsletter is the organisation of classes for September.  Please read the 

information carefully. This includes the children’s current class and what they will become in the 

new term as well as information if class location is changing.     In the penultimate week, we have 

a Class Swap where the children will spend some time with their new class teacher in their new 

classroom. Robin 
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Summer Fair  
The summer fair is next Saturday 12 to 4pm 

We still need helpers so please fill in your 

slip or see Tania. We also need donations for the tombola 

and jar tombola. Please drop them into school next week. 

Primrose Hill Bake off..... Happy baking. 

If Mary Berry and Paul Hollywood are busy Robin and Tania 

will be judging the cakes! 

You just need to bake a cake, decorate it how you wish and 

bring it to school on the day of the fair. The winning cake 

will receive a £50.00 Amazon voucher.  

Wristbands go on sale from Monday in the top 

playground.  You can also buy them on the day. 

They cost £10.00 and include all inflatables, a burger, and 

unlimited juice!! They are a great way to enjoy the day. All 

inflatables cost £2.50 per individually. See you all next 

Saturday, let's make this the best fair ever.  

Attendance 
Another AMAZING week with the whole school 

over 95%! We are almost at our target of achiev-
ing over 95% for the year so lets keep at it! 

EYFS: 93.69% KS1—KS2: 95.83% 

WELL DONE TO TADPOLES 97.73%, 

BUTTERFLIES 98.08% & WOODPECKERS 
99.26% 

New Ladybirds Classroom 
The Reception Team have been extremely 

busy setting up the new classroom for 

September with the help of the current 

Reception children.   The room was all ready for our new 

Reception visits yesterday and it already looks amazing . 

Parent Mental Health 
Workshop 
Looking forward to seeing you all at our 

'Helping children to build resilience and positive 

mental health and wellbeing’ workshop on 
Monday 9th June at 2:30pm in the middle 

hall. The presentation will be delivered by Lee 

James who is the Health and well-being Co-

ordinator for Camden. 

Stars of the Week 

Library Books 

Please return all the library books by Tuesday 10th 

July to avoid a fine of £5 per book. Thank you 
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This term 

Tues 10th July             Y6 to CLC 

                                 Problem Solving Day 

Weds 11th July            Reports Home to Parents 

Thurs 12th July            Tadpoles & Froglets Sports Morning 

Fri 13th July                 Reception & KS1 Sports Morning 

Mon 16th July              2:45 New Ladybirds Welcome Meeting 

Tues 17th July              2:45 New Ladybirds Welcome Meeting 

Weds 18th July            3:30 Reports Drop-in Meeting for 

                                  Parents 

Thurs 19th July            6pm Y6 Production at Haverstock School 

Fri 20th July                 KS2 Sports Day 

Weds 25th July         1:30 Finish, Last Day of Term 

 


